
YEE Annual Meeting 2019, Czech Republic  

 

CALL FOR YEE EXECUTIVE BOARD 2019-2020 
 
Dear Friends,  

 

Youth and Environment Europe (YEE) is pleased to announce that the call for Board Member               

positions in YEE Executive Board 2019-2020 is ​still​ open.  

 

The election of the new Board Members will take place during the Annual Meeting in Kapraluv                

Mlyn Centre in Ochoz u Brna in Czech Republic on 7-9th of July 2019. 

 

The position of a Board Member of YEE is voluntary and home-based. All members of the                

Board assume responsibilities according to the position they take. The positions are as follows:              

Chairperson, Treasurer, Project Officer, Promo and Publications Officer, Member         

Organizations Officer and the External Relations Officer. However the Board can decide to             

share the responsibilities according to their interest and time availability, to increase learning             

opportunities and motivation. 

The Executive Board is responsible for making all the decisions in between the Annual              

Meetings and implementing the Work Plan accepted by the General Assembly with the             

Secretariat. 

 

By assuming the position of a Board Member you will get an excellent opportunity to work in                 

the international environment together with other young enthusiastic people. ​You will have            

the chance to attend and implement many international meetings and trainings, work with             

YEE MOs and working groups, implement campaigns and contribute to a better Environment             

and the future of the Youth. In addition to that, by running for YEE Board will help you                  

develop your competencies and acquire a range of skills which will be of benefit for your                

future, be it fundraising, crowdfunding, project writing, implementing and reporting, Social           

Media management and teamwork. Last but not least, being on Board is a lot of fun! 

 

The interested candidates are invited to send their applications (see attached form), CV and              

nomination letter from any of YEE member organisations by ​17​th
of June 2019 to              

yee@yeenet.eu​. Please take into consideration, that departure date for all the Board            

candidates is the ​12th of July​ - on the 10th-11th of July there will be first live Board meeting. 
  
All the applications will be sent to the membership.​ ​This procedure will allow all the other 

delegates of YEE Annual Meeting to get acquainted with the candidates beforehand and get to 

know their motivation.  

 
Sincerely yours, 

YEE Executive Board and Secretariat 
Youth and Environment Europe 

Kubatova 1/32 ​| ​102 00 Praha 10 ​| ​Czech Republic ​| ​www.yeenet.eu ​| ​yee@yeenet.eu ​| ​tel/fax +420 271 750 643 
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